Ben and Marie Muldoon
- Church-Planters to the Deaf in Romania

The Lord has given us several opportunities
to participate in evangelism at nearby
parks with local Romanian believers! Ben has
gone out with two different young men on a

few Friday evenings, and
with a group of about six
individuals on the first ;
Saturday of April. The Lord |¥
arranged for Marie to come |
along for the Saturday

outreach and on one of the Friday evenmgs Not
only do we continue to develop language as we
listen to the Romanians share the Gospel, but
we also get language practice as we fellowship

with them. Ben has had several key
conversations with the two Christian
young men on Friday evenings,
challenging them to think more Biblically
about different topics. The Lord allowed
Marie to begin training a young Romanian
lady how to hand out John and Romans.
Continue to pray for wisdom and humility
to invest in those who will invest in others.

Marie’s mom, Ruth Lea-Wilson,
came to visit the last week in April. The
kids enjoyed getting lots of board
books and special “Lola” dates! Marie’s
brothers kindly took
care of Jonathan Lea-
Wilson (“Lolo”) who
can no longer travel
due to his Alzheimer’s.
Please continue to
pray for wisdom
with his care.
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We finished our mid-term exams for Romanian
language level B1 on April 24, a week before the
school closed for both the Romanian holiday, Labor

= Day (May 1), and the Orthodox Easter weekend
/~ 4l (May 3-7). We are so grateful for our Argentinean
babysitter who takes good care of our kids while we
are in class. In April she asked Marie for some
family advice that led to a Gospel conversation!
We learned a little about
how Romanian Orthodox
priests prepare for Easter
week while talking with our
language school teacher -
who is married to a priest!

La"g“age school

hours Completed: 302
Goal: 480

=62%

Thank you for your prayers for Alex (the young
Romanian man that Ben has been discipling) and for his
health crisis over the last few months. He went from
barely being able to shuffle around with the help of a
cane, to walking around town, sharing the Gospel with
others! As his health improves, he has again been
meeting with Ben for discipleship, specifically learning
about maintaining one’s spiritual passion for God. Please
continue to pray for wisdom in this relationship and for his
health to be fully restored.

Ben also had an opportunity in April to join Alex for a
quick weekend trip to a church about 2 hours away. The
time in the car provided opportunity for language
practice and informal discipleship. God used the trip to
do a great work in Alex’s heart and life. The Word of God
is truly “quick and powerful”! (Hebrews 4:12)
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